








9th December 2020   
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

School Milk - I wish to inform you that the price of school milk for the Spring Term will be 
£11.10.

Please would you indicate on the tear off slip if you wish your child to have, or, continue to have, school milk in the Spring Term no later than Monday 14th December 2020, a 
payment request will be sent from School Money by text/e mail when payment is to be made.  All of our milk is refrigerated, so is really cold.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs.Belinda Athey 
Head Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

To Whittingham C of E Primary School

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like my child…………………………………………to have/continue to have, school milk, commencing Monday 4th January  2021 at a cost of  £11.10 for the Spring Term. 

Date………………………………….      Signed…………………………………………..

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN Monday 14th December 2020.  
Payment will be requested by School Money – a text/email message will be sent when payment is to be made.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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